Chan, Mark

From: Jack Bennett |
Sent: 14 June 2019 18:10

To: Chan, Mark

Subject: Re: 20159/1601/P - Rhyl Primary School
Hi Mark,

Thanks for vour message. Ideally we would get the decision by the 19th as we have contractors lined up to
tender, but if absolutely necessary we can wait until the 21.06.19.

Best regards,

Jack Bennett
Heat Island Ltd.

On 14 Jun 2019, at 17:08, Chan, Mark <Mark.Chani@ camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Bennett,

Your application has been reviewed and it is likely to be approved. However, as more time is
needed to issue the final decision, could | get you to agree to an extension of time until
21/06/20197

Kind regards,

Mark Chan
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5703
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From: Jack Bennett ||| NN

Sent: 10 June 2019 13:29

To: Chan, Mark <Mark.Chan@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Rhyl Asbestos Report

Dear Mark,

I hope you're well. | wondered if we are on track for a decision on the 19th? Are you minded
to approve?

Let me know if you need anymore information from us. Many thanks.

Kind regards,

Jack Bennett

Architect



